MEETING WITH OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET, OFFICE OF INFORMATION AND REGULATORY AFFAIRS

JULY 29,2010

1:00PM

Room 9104 of the New Executive Office Building, 725 17th Street, NW

Attendees

Curtis Lesslie: Vice President - Environmental Affairs (Ash Grove Cement Company)

Tim Matz; Corporate Director of Environmental Affairs (Lehigh Cement Company) (by telephone)

Charles M. Hansen III: President (Hansen Government Relations)

Fred Warner, Jr: Chair (Baker County (OR) Commission)

Dan Gardner: International Representative (International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers)

Dave Berick: Senior Advisor (Office of Senator Wyden (D-OR))

Jeremiah Baumann, Legislative Assistant (Office of Senator Merkley (D-OR))

Nathan Rea: Legislative Director (Office of Congressman Walden (R-OR))

Dan DeSimone: Director (Washington Office of Oregon Governor Theodore Kulongoski (D-OR))

Kevin Neyland; Deputy Administrator (Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs)

Dominic Mancini; Chief (OIRA Natural Resources and Environment Branch)

Cortney Higgins, Analyst (OIRA Natural Resources and Environment Branch).

EPA has also been invited.